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During our 100-day outreach condition, a group of young couples from Vienna decided to do a weekly
reading of texts of holy scriptures, followed by a time for reflection and discussion. The program went
well, with up to 10 guests attending each session. To conclude this series of readings, they decided to do a
1-day Divine Principle workshop in Seebenstein, a place 60 km south of Vienna.

The workshop took place on the 3rd of July. We could welcome 15 guests and 25 members. The lectures
were given by the young brother Derwin M. and by Elisabeth Cook. The Divine Principle lectures which
Mr. Jack Corley had given recently served as a blueprint, which made it possible for us to use the same
integrated content and graphic style for all 4 lectures.

The guests were happy with the lectures and the discussion time we had afterward. The beautiful garden
which surrounds the house made our stay there more attractive and pleasant. The guests asked for another
workshop in autumn, which we will definitely organize.

The workshop was supported by the president of WFWP, as many of the guests are connected to WFWP,
and by CARP and YSP who did all the preparations and created a beautiful youthful atmosphere.



